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Wakulla County Commissioner Ralph Thomas Re-Appointed to FAC Board of Directors

Crawfordville, Florida – Wakulla County Commissioner Ralph Thomas was recently re-appointed to serve another term on the Florida Association of Counties (FAC) Board of Directors by FAC President, Broward County Commissioner Barbara Sharief.  Commissioner Thomas was selected to fill one of six At Large seats on the Board.  This is his second consecutive appointment to the Board.  “Your Commitment to Public Service and your leadership role in the community are valuable assets to the association and the people of Florida.” said FAC President, Barbara Sharief.

 “Decisions made by the Legislature in Tallahassee can be extremely beneficial or detrimental to County Governments.  FAC brings together County Commissioners from all 67 counties, making it possible for us to work together and have a united voice on the issues that most affect us at the local level.  I’m proud to represent Wakulla County,” said Commissioner Thomas.
For additional information related to this story, please contact Jessica Welch, Communications & Public Services Director at (850) 926-0919 ext. 706 or jwelch@mywakulla.com
